
 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

This letter is issued upon the request of Dr.    to inform you that the Research, 

Development, and Innovation Unit at the Princess Nourah bint Abdulrahman University has granted 

approval for Dr.    , on condition to refer the affiliation of Princess Noura bint 

Abdulrahman University according to the university approved spelling, to take a role in the research 

proposal that was jointly submitted to the Research, Development, and Innovation Authority (RDIA) 

as outlined below : 

Name of the initiative:  

Name of Grant:  

Title of the Proposed Research:  

Principal Investigator's Name:  

Period of Research:      Months 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at : 

Vgs-rdiu@pnu.edu.sa 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Director of RDIU at Princess Nourah bint Abdulrahman University  


